IWV TV Booster, Inc.

PO Box 562 * Ridgecrest, CA 93556-0562

July 14, 2011

Roy William Mayhugh
701 Perdew Ave.
Ridgecrest, CA 93555

Re: Interference acceptance letter for K41GO
Dear Mr. Mayhugh:

The Indian Wells Valley TV Booster, Inc., Licensee and operator of
TV Translator K41GO hereby acknowledges, understands and agrees to
accept, without condition, any and all interference that may be caused by the
operation of your proposed Digital LPTV/Translator as set forth in FCC
application BDISDTT-20100819ABK for station KS9AO FCC facility 1D
28574.

Sincerely,

Ronald J. Cole, President
Indian Wells Valley TV Booster, Inc.



